
 

  

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Community Grants Information Night 
 
When: 7.30 - 9 pm, Wednesday, 22nd April, 2009 
 
Where: Education Centre Gippsland (ECG) McMillan Campus, Nerrena Rd,     

Leongatha.  
 
The 2009/10 Community Grants Program of the South Gippsland Shire 
Council will be opening in April 2009.  Grants of up to $5,000 will be available 
for eligible events or projects, and up to $10,000 for Planning Development  
Studies.  Council Officers, Penni Ellicott and Ned Dennis will be on hand to 
take potential applicants through the grant application process, as well as 
their tips on how to make an application really ‘stand out’.  
 
Who should attend? 
South Gippsland Volunteers and representatives from: 

• committees of management 
• social and residential groups 
• sport, recreation and leisure groups 
• charities and community service organisations 
• arts and culture groups 
• parents’ and friends’ groups 

 
Application forms will be available from reception at South Gippsland Shire 
Council’s Corporate Headquarters, 9 Smith Street, Leongatha from Monday 
6th April, 2009 or http://www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/. 
 
For any further enquires or to book your place at the Information Night please 
contact Penni Ellicott, Grants Officer on (03) 56629200 or 
pennie@southgippsland.vic.gov.au  
 
  


